Morningside Elementary School
SBDM Minutes

April 20th, 2015
Meeting was called to order at 3:31pm.

Members present were Kasey Bratcher, Karla Buckingham, Misti Craig, Laura Beth Hayes, Brian Kerr, and Kristin Willett.

Members Absent: Rasha Hinkle and Carole Walker
Council reviewed the March 16th, 2015 minutes and current agenda. Brian Kerr made the motion to accept the minutes and current agenda. Laura Beth Hayes seconded the motion. All were in consensus. 

Karla Buckingham shared her principal’s report with council members which included the following:

· 512 students are currently enrolled

· The Student Voice Survey (for PGES) has been completed and results are available on CIITS.
· I Pads have been purchased with KETS funding from 2015-2016 budget.
· M.E.S Achievement Gap Presentation will be presented at April 20th Board Meeting. Information shared with council.
· Fun Run will be April 24th at the EHS Football Field.

· Teacher Appreciation Week will be May 4th- May 8th.

· Scantron testing is April 20th through May 1st.

Karla Buckingham reviewed the Section 6 budget and general ledger report with the council. 
Karla Buckingham then shared the projected enrollment numbers for 2015-2016. The council discussed options for staffing based on the enrollment projections. 

The council then reviewed Policy 26:01 Program Review.  The policy will be reformatted to comply with the Morningside Policy format by May’s meeting. Other than format, the council agreed with the revised policy and conducted the first reading. A second reading will occur at the May meeting. 

The council then reviewed Policy 10:1 Parent Teacher Request. The council conducted a lengthy discussion about concerns with the policy and how it was overseen. Karla Buckingham asked the council for the opportunity to conduct the 2015-2016 classroom assignments with the policy as is. The council agreed to table the policy revisions until Fall 2015.

 Karla Buckingham provided the council with committee minutes from the following committees: Climate, Parent Involvement, Program Review, and Curriculum. After review, the council has charged the Curriculum Committee to test the recommended technology sites with their homerooms.

In Closing Business, Karla Buckingham presented the committee charges for 2015-2016. Committees will be formed, by teacher sign-ups, during the April 30th Professional Learning Day with Karla Buckingham. Karla Buckingham asked for council members who would like to be a part of the interview committee for upcoming hiring. Laura Beth Hayes, Kristin Willett and Misti Craig volunteered. Lastly, Karla Buckingham asked the council to be thinking about forming a Student Technology Policy concerning cell phones and other hand held devices. She will be bring copies of TKS and EHS policies to the May meeting.

The May agenda will include: Program Review Policy second reading, Student Technology Policy discussion, and Staffing.

The next meeting will be on Monday, May 11th, 2015 at 3:30pm.

The June meeting will be moved to Monday, June 1st, 2015 at 12:00pm.

Kasey Bratcher motioned to adjourn.  Kristin Willett seconded. All were in consensus.
Council adjourned at 5:35pm.
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